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NOTICE TO PROCEED

i4 November 2018

MICHAEL ANGELO T. TAN

General Manager

Toyota Bataan, Inc.

Roman Superhighway, Barangay Tuyo
Balanga City, Bataan

Dear Mvr. Tan:

The attached Contract having been approved and signed, notice is hereby given to
Toyota Bataan, Inc. that work may commence for the project “Procurement of Pick-Up
Vehicle for Heavy Field Use of Infrastructure and Maintenance” effective upon the date
stated in the Contract.

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the services under the
terms and conditions of the Agreement and in accordance with the Implementation
Schedule.

Kindly acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in the
space provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to the Authority of the
Freeport Area of Bataan.

Very truly yours,

EMMANUEL D. PINEDA_
Chgirman and Administrgor

[ acknowledge receipt of this Notice on: e I 201%
Name of Representative of th(jﬂidder: Miceren.  pNeeLe T el
Authorized Signature:

~ WV

www.freeportareaofbataan.com

The Authority of the Freeport Area of Bataan

AFAB Administration Bldg., Freeport Area of Bataan, Mariveles, Bataan 2106
Tel. No. (+6347) 9354004

Fax No. (+6347) 9356046



